
 

Town of Perry  

Town Board Meeting  

Thursday, October 22, 2020 

Perry Town Hall, 10084 CTH A 

Teleconference - 425-585-6272       access - 394-722-206  # 

7:30 PM, following Board of Review. 

 

1. Call to order.  Chairman Roger Kittleson called the meeting to order at 7:45PM. 

Supervisors Ken Hefty and Mick Klein Kennedy, Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Stephanie 

Zwettler and Clerk Mary Price were present.  Also in attendance: Mark Eastman. 

 

2. Roads, Equipment, Facilities:  

a. Perry Center Rd. bridge replacement – project update. Clerk Mary Price 

presented information received from Dane Co. Highway Dept. for 

processing the Town’s application for Bridge Aid.  

b. Drammen Valley Road bridge replacement – The amendment to the 

professional services agreement will be submitted at the next Town Board 

meeting.  

c. Any other updates – roads, equipment, facilities. Road Patrolman Mark 

Eastman reported the Town’s salt order was delivered per the 

contract.  

3. Recycling Center – facilities, operations.  Barbara Lange, Election Inspector, 

recommended in-person absentee voting information should be distributed at 

the Recycling Center. Clerk Mary Price will prepare and deliver the handouts.  

 

4. Board of Review – assessor updates. The 2020 Board of Review was adjourned.  

 

5. Elections – equipment, supplies, other reports. Clerk Mary Price presented the 

current status of absentee voting.  

 

6. Review Draft 2021 Budget.  The Town Board reviewed the draft 2021 Budget and 

submitted recommended changes to be presented at the public hearing on 

Nov. 10, 2020. 

 

7. Adjournment. Ken Hefty moved and Mick Klein Kennedy seconded a motion to 

adjourn.  Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 8:45PM. 

 

                                                                       Mary L. Price, Town Clerk    
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